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It would be very beneficial to have cell service in these two areas since our AT&T service only works in 
the summer months and when it starts to rain we have no service at all even thought I pay AT&T a 
monthly fee.  
 
I am tired of not being able to communicate once I am at my property at Lake Pillsbury Ranch. If I needed 
emergency services I would be out of luck nine months out of the year.  
 
I would welcome cell towers! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mary Sher 
Property owner at Lake Pillsbury Ranch 
925-683-9802 Cell # for SF Bay Area 
 
 

tel:9256839802

